
 

 

Weekly Update 
 

Thank you to everyone who came along to the PTFA / Friends of Henry Hinde AGM meeting on Monday this 
week. It was so lovely to see so many new faces. This amazing group of individuals kindly donate their time 

to raise astonishing amounts of money each year. This year marks a new step forward as we look to  
amalgamate the two groups under the expert leadership of Mrs. Clarke as she takes over from Mrs. Pritchett. 

Mrs. Pritchett has faithfully chaired both the Infant and Junior groups whilst her children have  
attended the school. Thankfully she has agreed to stay on to help raise even more money. If you 

would like to support their work, I know you will receive a very warm welcome.  
Look out for upcoming events. 

 
How do you teach children about events that happened thousands of years ago? Well this 
week Year 5 had an immersive Egyptian day where they met the wonderful Cleopatra and 
found out the truth of what life was like all those years ago. (And it was brutal at times!) 
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 Every week we want to celebrate some of the amazing achievements of our pupils. 
School  
Rules 

 
1. Be safe 
 
2.  Be kind and  
 respectful 
 
3.  Be ready 

School  
Values 

 
Kindness 

 
Courage 

 
Loyalty 

Class Star Writer Star Problem Solver  Silver Cup 

Turtles & Dolphins Lena Zachary Isabella 

Octopus and Stingrays Harry C Maisie Kira 

Seahorses Owen Joshy Lilley-Anne 

Starfish Layla Aadiv Raine 

Lobsters Effie Elouise Ava 

Sealions Callie Aanya Laila 

 Star of the Week 

 3 Maple Musa 

3 Oak Olive 

4 Cherry Peyton 

4 Willow Denver 

5 Birch Evelyn 

5 Rowan Deborah 

6 Pine Tiana 

6 Ash Phoebe 

Equipping Children for a World of Possibilities 



 

 

Date Grenville Site 
Infant 

Cornwallis Site 
Junior 

Both 

Monday 30th  
September 

  
Individual School  

Photographs 

Tuesday 8th October   Flu Immunisation 

Friday 18th October 
Harvest Festival 

9.10am See below 
  

Monday 28th  
October to  

Friday 1st November 
  Half-term 

Monday 4th  
November 

  INSET DAY 

Friday 29th  
November 

Reception Vision  
Screening 

  

Monday 23rd  
December to Monday 

6th January 2025 
   Christmas Holidays 

Monday 6th January   INSET DAY 

 
 

Harvest Assembly  
 

On Friday 18th October at 9.10am Year 1 and 2 children  
will be leading a Harvest Festival celebration in the 

Grenville site’s school hall.  
This is open to all parents/ carers of  

children in Year 1 or 2 only. 
 

We will also be collecting food on both sites  
for the work of our local food bank. 

 
We will be able to accept donations from  

Monday 7th October.  
Thank you. 

 



 

 

Tuesday 8th October 
 

Flu immunisations will only be given to those children for whom permission has been  
given. This is double checked by the nurses on the day. 

 

Allsorts Magazine  
 
 

Here is the link to the Sept/Nov digital version of Allsorts Magazine.  
 

There are lots of attraction to visit, services and articles to help your family. You can view 
this issue on the website www.allsortsmag.com or on their Facebook page too.  

 
https://bit.ly/ALLSORTS_SEPTNOV24 

(you may have to copy and paste in to your browser)  

Well Done! 
 

A fantastic effort was put in by Benji B in Year 3 and Joshy in Year 1 who carried multiple buckets 
of water last weekend to help clear a flooded lane which was about to flood some houses, 

working till past bedtime without a single word of complaint, even when they were cold, tired 
and very wet!  Well done boys! 



 

 

We know we have some amazing artists at Henry Hinde. If you would 
like to enter the competition, please give your entries to Miss Swaden if 
you are on the Grenville Site or Miss Nixon if you are on the Cornwallis 

Site. All entries must be received by Wednesday 16th October. 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Survey on Children & Young People's Mental Health Services  
in Local Area  

 
We want to hear from children and young people, parents and 
professionals to understand their thoughts about the future of 

mental health and emotional wellbeing services for children and 
young people. We want to find out what they think is good, what 
they think is bad and what would work better with the provision 

of these services. 
 

Please may we ask you to take some time to complete the following survey: 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/x6CTLSmLJU 
 

All responses are anonymous and will be used to inform and shape future children and  
young people's services. Please only share as much as you feel comfortable with in this  

questionnaire which will be available until 23.59pm on Sunday 29/09/24. 


